Subject: FW: 2017/03350/015PRY

From: Claisse, Matthew (Clir}

Sent: 25 September 2017 22:18

To: Licensing <Licensing@southampton.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 2017/03350/01SPRV

Dear Karen
My address is 14 Russell Place, Southampton S017 1NU
Thanks

Matthew Claisse

From: Claisse, Matthew (Clir)

Sent: 17 September 2017 20:18

To: Licensing <Licensing@southampton.gov.uk>

Subject: 2017/03350/01SPRV

Dear Licensing

| object to this application for the following reasons;

The hours are excessive, There are no other outlets selling alcohol at 6.00 am

The hours would attract drinkers from outside the area, leading to increased noise litter and general disturbance
Sainsburys is very close to residential areas and two elderly peoples homes.

Many thanks

Matthew Claisse





